
NYT’s:  criminalizing  normal
male behavior
It is the characteristic excellence of the strong man that he
can bring momentous issues to the fore and make a decision
about them. The weak are always forced to decide between
alternatives they have not chosen themselves. —Dietrich
Bonhoeffer

“You have enemies? Good. It means you’ve stood up for
something in your life.” —Winston Churchill

NYTs Lies with Impunity

Remember the NYTs v. Sullivan Supreme court decision? In 1964,
the liberal Warren Supreme Court ruled that media can lie with
impunity. The decision was 9-0. It is why media gets away with
lies over and over and over again about Mr. Donald Trump and
anyone else they want to try to destroy. This decision stated
that unless one could prove “actual malice,” there was no
recourse for slander. Like the GOP and DNC, the MSM hates
Trump because he’s not part of the globalist cabal. They also
hate the people who vote for and back Trump, the grassroots
Americans who have supported him. Those same Americans are
called stupid, ignorant, low informed voters by the enemies of
freedom.

However, the recent slanderous article in the NYTs regarding
Trump’s history with women, when he was single, has backfired
on the Times. In this case, there seems to be “actual malice,”
and as such, Trump’s lawyers could sue. I would hope that when
Mr. Trump becomes president, he would overturn this horrible
liberal Warren Court decision. Telling the truth in the public
arena has become verboten, and with someone like Trump, who
hates liars, this is anathema to the Republic and true
liberty. 
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NYTs Lies About Trump and Women

The Hill reported that a NYTs article on Trump’s history with
women totally backfired. Why? Because women actually testified
on several media outlets, that the NYTs lied and twisted their
words. Can you imagine that? 

One of the women in the NYTs article, Brewer Lane, says she
was stunned and felt she’d been taken advantage of when she
read that her words were used to make Trump appear to be a
lecher.

“I think it was intentional,” she said. “They have an agenda
to make Trump look unfavorable at this point in the race.”

Brewer Lane, who said she will vote for Trump in the general
election, has made appearances on Fox News Channel, MSNBC and
CNN to dispute the Times story.

 

She told interviewers, “They promised several times that they
would do it accurately. They told me several times, and my
manager several times, that it would not be a hit piece, and
that my story would come across the way that I was telling it
and honestly, and it absolutely was not.” Asked what the
newspaper got wrong, Lane said this: “Well, they did take
quotes from what I said and they put a negative connotation on
it. They spun it to where it appeared negative. I did not have
a negative experience with Donald Trump, and I don’t
appreciate them making it look like what I was saying was a
negative experience, because it was not.”

Mr. Trump was a single man at the time and dated a lot of
women, beautiful women, but obviously, the agenda of the
leftist NYTs rag was to distort the truth and paint Mr. Trump
with a negative brush. 
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Bill Clinton’s Escapades Never Mentioned

Bill Clinton’s escapades with women, while married, including
the blue dress of Monica Lewinsky while he was president,
doesn’t get talked about; neither does Hillary’s cover up of
these many women, and the intimidation and payoffs to keep
them quiet. The NYTs will probably not share the information
about Bill Clinton’s 26 airline trips on pedophile, Jeffrey
Epstein’s “Lolita Express.” [Link] 

Clinton has a huge list of
ignored accusers, and a wife who was actively protecting her
husband’s public image. 

Townhall’s article, Hillary’s War on Women Who Boinked Bill,
states:

“While agents of Bill and Hillary were publicly trying to
destroy the women Bill slept with and molested, the IRS was
going after them as well. Before Obama’s IRS harassed the Tea
Party, Clinton’s IRS audited Gennifer Flowers, Liz Ward
Gracen, Paula Jones and Juanita Broaddrick.

Even worse, several of the Clinton women faced extremely
creepy harassment. Both Gennifer Flowers and Juanita
Broadrick say their homes were burglarized.”

Quoting Ann Coulter’s book, High Crimes and Misdemeanors: The
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Case Against Bill Clinton, former Clinton mistress Sally
Purdue received “a series of threatening visits, phone calls
and letters.” Purdue claimed that a man visited her who
said, “If I was a good little girl, and didn’t kill the
messenger, I’d be set for life: a federal job…I’d never have
to worry again. But if I didn’t take the offer, then they knew
that I went jogging by myself and he couldn’t guarantee what
would happen to my pretty little legs.”

We have had a philanderer in chief, and his enabling wife who
has taken a stern stand against sexual assault and harassment
during her 2016 campaign for President. However, her attitude
was quite the opposite 25 years ago when she led the effort to
discredit the women who came forward with stories of assault
and harassment by Bill Clinton. Hillary handled all the “bimbo
eruptions,” digging up personal papers and official records
that could be used to undercut the stories told by dozens of
women. One top aide later recounted Mrs. Clinton’s intent to
“destroy” the story of one accuser, while former adviser Dick
Morris said Mrs. Clinton engaged in “blackmail” to try to
force women to recant their stories.

The dichotomy between Hillary’s present day campaign rhetoric,
and her actions during her husband’s presidency, is becoming
an issue in her campaign, and many of these women are again
coming to the fore.

Donald J. Trump’s Female Employees Love Him

Needless to say, Trump’s natural and normal behavior towards
women is the target for endless attacks from the MSM. Again,
it is because the globalist cabal will do anything to put the
corrupt wife of a former corrupt president into our White
House.

The MSM and opponents have spread the lie that Trump hates
women, that Trump is a misogynist, that Trump is sexist. Well,
they don’t know how much Trump’s female employees love him.
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And, the MSM journalists haven’t bothered to do any homework
on the employees at the Trump Organization! Appearing on
“CNN’s New Day” with Chris Cuomo, Michael Cohen, Trump’s
general counsel and an executive vice president at Trump
Organization, said that while the billionaire’s companies
employ 57 percent men and 43 percent women, “there are more
female executives at the Trump Organization than there are
male.”

“And women who are similarly situated in positions similar to
that of their male counterparts, are actually paid more,”
Cohen said.

Mr. Trump really needs to
wage a strong battle in ads on this nonsense. Don’t believe
the lies of the media and pundits who are out to destroy the
only candidate who is standing against the globalist plans of
the elitists. 

All of this leads to Mr. Trump’s plans for restoring America.
Why? Because the globalists in the RNC, DNC and MSM will
attack anything to destroy Trump’s campaign for making America
Great Again. Remember the Saul Alinsky book, Rules for
Radicals. When you cannot attack their policies, their plans,
their strategies, you attack the messenger. This is exactly
what is happening.

Trump’s plans are what they all hate because he is not in
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their globalist cabal.

Trump’s Economic Plans

The middle class is suffering because of trade agreements that
have destroyed America jobs. Thirty percent of America’s
manufacturing is gone. Trump promises to bring jobs back. The
globalist cabal wants us leveled to a third world nation, but
Mr. Trump wants us all to prosper. Wives want their husbands
to have decent employment, and to be able to raise their
families. The children want their parents to have successful
careers. So do the brothers and sisters, fathers and mothers
of middle class Americans want their family members to be able
to work and lead productive lives.

Donald Trump is not only selling hope, but he has plans
already in place for making America Great Again. If families
wish to once again prosper, fathers, mothers, children, aunts,
uncles, sisters and brothers need to vote for the only
candidate who has a plan to put America back on the road to
prosperity. He is our best and only choice.
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